
  
January 22, 2007   

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

  
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350  

RE: Housekeeping Filing  

Dear Secretary Brilling:   

New York State Electric & Gas Corporation ( NYSEG or the Company ) hereby 
submits for filing the following enclosed tariff leaves in compliance with the requirements of the 
New York State Public Service Commission ( PSC or Commission ) and Appendix 7-H 
(electronic tariff filing system) to the Commission's Codes, Rules and Regulations (16 NYCRR 
Appendix 7-H).     

PSC No. 87 

 

Gas, Schedule for Gas Service

   

Leaf No. 24, Revision 5  
Leaf No. 38, Revision 4   

PSC No. 88 

 

Gas, Schedule for Gas Service

  

Leaf No. 60, Revision 9  
Leaf No. 78, Revision 3 
Leaf No. 108, Revision 2     

Effective February 22, 2007  

Proposed Revisions

   

This filing is submitted to make housekeeping revisions to NYSEG s gas tariffs. On 
December 28, 2006, the Company filed tariff revisions in compliance with the Commission s 
Order Denying Tariff Amendments, issued December 22, 2006, to modify each service 
classification to include a statement that the basic service charge includes $0.70 of bill issuance 
costs.  Tariff revisions were inadvertently not included in that filing for Service Classification 
No. 3 of PSC 87 and Service Classification Nos. 7 and 15 of PSC 88.  The enclosed tariff leaves 
have been revised to include the bill issuance cost statement for these Service Classifications.  
Also, on Leaf No. 38 of PSC 87, the definition of the minimum charge has been clarified to 
include the Basic Service Charge, which is determined by multiplying the MDSQ by the Standby 
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Demand Charge.  Finally, on Leaf No. 60 of PSC 88, the term Basic Service Charge has been 
corrected to state Transportation Administration Charge .  

Newspaper Publication and SAPA

   

NYSEG requests waiver of publication of these proposed changes in accordance with 
Section 66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law and 16 NYCRR Section 720-8.1, as these 
housekeeping revisions have no direct impact on NYSEG s gas customers.      

Company Contacts

   

If you have any questions, please call Susan Glann at (607) 762-7265 or Diane Long at 
(607) 762-7713.         

Very truly yours,           

Christine M. Stratakos        
Manager, Pricing & Analysis       
Rates & Regulatory Economics  

Enclosures 
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